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To: Doron Chelouche <doron@sci.haifa.ac.il>


Dear Prof. Chelouche,

We made a simple video how to clean a surface of interference
filter before.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9fVQJ-A08no

We would like recommend that you prepare optical lens tissue
and IPA (isopropyl alcohol).
And please blow any dusts on a surface completely.

Once again, I hope our narrow / medium band filters will work
well at your telescope and be useful for your science!

Thank you,

Toshihiko

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9fVQJ-A08no

